
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
Monday, October 17, 2022,  7:00 p.m. 

 

City of Plymouth            www.plymouthmi.gov  

201 S.  Main          Phone    734-453-1234  

Plymouth, Michigan 48170-1637        Fax         734-455-1892 

 

 

 

THE PLYMOUTH CITY COMMISSION WILL HOLD A  

PUBLIC HEARING  
IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE LIQUOR MANAGEMENT 

ORDINANCE  
AT THEIR REGULAR MEETING ON  

 

Monday, October 17, 2022, at 7:00 p.m.  
At Plymouth City Hall, 201 S. Main St.  Plymouth, MI 48170 

Zoom access at https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85275511067 

Passcode: 369373 
Webinar ID: 852 7551 1067 

 

The public hearing will consider the following: 

To consider expanding or deleting the “license cap” that is a part of 
the Liquor Management Ordinance under  

Licensing Policy, Section 6-33  
as shown in the City’s Code of Ordinances. 

 
This is a public meeting, and any interested person is invited to attend and provide comment to the  

City Commission related to increasing the current restriction on the number  

of liquor licenses or to eliminate the cap on liquor licenses in the City. 

Interested persons may also provide comment to the City Commission in advance of the public meeting by 

sending an email to citycommission@plymouthmi.gov 

Maureen Brodie 

City Clerk 

Posted: City Hall 

  Cultural Center 

Public Library 
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